

Part of Bolton Impact Trust

27.06.2024

Dear Parent / Carer

It is always a sad time of year when we have to say goodbye to our year 11 pupils, however we are also very proud of all they have achieved in their time at Park School.

GCSE exam results are released on Thursday 22nd August 2024.

Pupils can obtain results at Park School in person from 10 am – 12 pm on that day.

Should you not be able to attend at this time please contact me to discuss alternative arrangements either by email – battym@boltonimpacttrust.org.uk or by telephone on 01204 937115.

Our Connexions worker Sula Roberts will be available on that day and will remain in contact with all year 11 pupils to help their transition from September onwards.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our students every happiness and success in the future and to thank you for all your support during your child's time with us.

Yours sincerely

11134111

Mr M Batty





